14 June , 1982

Professor Cajsa Lund

Gildegaard
271 00 Ystad
Sweden

Dear Professor Lund ,

Some time ago I received froun you some information
about the Archaeomusicological Study up of ICTH(UNESCO)e I wish
to acknowledge receipt of thie information and to thank you for your
invitation to be a member of this group.

I accept your invitation with pleasure and look
forward to receiving your forthcoming circulars.

Wishing the Study Group every success,

Yours sincerely,

Dr Alice Moyle



